
March 31, 2015 

Ms. Caryn Owens 
MDEQ-Air Quality Division 
Cadillac District Office 
120 West Chapin Street 
Cadillac, Ml 49601-2158 

BREITBURN 

RE: LOV for Permit #75-12 SRN #N6345 
Garfield 1-/2-8 

Dear Ms. Owens: 
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This letter is in response to a Violation Notice received on March 23, 2015 for the above referenced 
source. Although, Breitburn does not believe this to be a violation, the language in the PM/MAP needed 
updating to address the situation where a temperature rise across the catalyst is not measured but 
emission targets are still being achieved. Accordingly, we have attached a revised PM/MAP for this 
location. 

We have been closely monitoring the operations of this engine, months prior to your records request. 
We've had emissions tests in an inverted temperature scenario as well as testing at normal 
temperatures. All testing showed no abnormal conditions of the 3 way catalyst. 

Please contact me should you need any further information. 

Sincerely, 

Carolann Knapp 
EH&S Regional Rep 

Enclosure 

BREITBURN ENERGY PARTNERS 

1165 Elkview Drive P.O. Box 1256 Gaylord, Ml 49734 989-732-0020 Fax: 989-732-8819 


